

Newsletter - Issue 4

ECONOMICS

At Kings Langley School we give the students the opportunity to do Economics when they choose their subjects in Year 12. Economics has become a very popular subject over the last few years, with the students growing in confidence with the subject and a number of them looking to take this qualification forward into their next steps after school.



Mr Kemp-Robertson teaches all of the Economics, and his expert teaching of the subject continues to make a huge impact on creating enjoyable and engaging learning opportunities for the students. The conversations often spread into the corridors, and the students are able to confidently discuss current affairs or the effects of government decisions with each other and with adults in the school. When I spoke this week to a few of the students, they commented that it was nice to learn a new subject, and they enjoy that Mr Kemp-Robertson makes it relevant and understandable in lessons. They do wish there were less graphs and charts though, as each one of these is a bit of puzzle when they first learn it.

We have given the students some high-quality resources this year too, we are hoping this will allow them to reach the highest grades when they collect their envelopes in August.

As a real-world subject, Economics students will benefit hugely from meeting people who are working the same sector and who have day to day experience with the effects of the Economic climate. If this is something you would like to do, please email sharpan@kls.herts.sch.uk and we will try and get you in to school to talk to the students.